
John Jennings <jenningsj@hbschools.org>

Fwd: Board of Education Resignation 

Cindy Sharkey <csharkey@hbschools.org> Fri, Dec 18, 2020 at 4:20 PM
To: Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org>, John Jennings <jenningsj@hbschools.org>, Caryn Rinehart <rinehartc@hbschools.org>

Please see the attached letter of resignation from MIchelle Corley.  Please add her email to official correspondence for the January 4th meeting.  Sadly this needs to be effective
immediately.  I will email the full Board about this shortly.

Thank you.

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Michelle Corley <mcorley@hbschools.org> 
Date: Fri, Dec 18, 2020 at 3:53 PM 
Subject: Board of Education Resignation 
To: Cindy Sharkey <csharkey@hbschools.org> 

Cindy,

I will need to resign from the High Bridge Board of Education effective immediately.

I am facing some medical issues that will require all of my time and effort.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks
Michelle Corley

--  
Cindy Sharkey
High Bridge School Board
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